
Minutes of Work Session 
February 8, 2006 

 
 
Board members present:  Chairman James Parker, Jr., Lynn Watts and Robert Titus.   
  
7:25 p.m.:  The Board began by reviewing the Town Report, which was approved.   Next 
the Board discussed and reviewed possible Articles for the Town Meeting.  This included 
a discussion on the proposal for a Longevity Clause for Non-Union Employees. In 
addition, the Board discussed amending the Bylaws to state that no employee may be 
granted educational benefits for more than a total of 12 credit hours per fiscal year (as 
opposed to 4 courses).  Lastly, the Board discussed the possibility of pro-rating vacation 
time for employees hired early in the fiscal year. 
 
Votes will be taken at the next meeting on March 8 on discussed matters and possible 
articles for the May Town Meeting. 
 
The Board adjourned at 8:30 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted,   Approved: 
 
 
 
 
Susan Smith     ________________________________  
Administrative Assistant   James Parker, Jr., Chairman 
       


